[bookmark: _GoBack]TOWN OF DICKINSON
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of Dickinson on February 4, 2019 commencing at 5:30 p.m. at the Dickinson Town Hall, 531 Old Front Street, Binghamton, New York regarding:

A Local Law entitled “A Local Law Amending Section 528-35 Regarding Parking Restrictions on Certain Sections of Republic Street, Rosedale Drive and Pleasant Court’”

The purpose of this Local Law is to regulate parking on Republic Street, Rosedale Drive and Pleasant Court.

	TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the environmental significance, if any, of the proposed local law will be reviewed by said Town Board incident to and as a part of said public hearing.
Persons with disabilities who require assistance in attending said public hearing, or in furnishing comments and suggestions, should contact the undersigned to request such assistance. Communications in writing in relation thereto may be filed with the Town Board or at such public hearing.

Dated:  January 18, 2018			SUSAN CERRETANI
						Town Clerk, Town of Dickinson

